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Dear Brad,
I am forwarding this e-mail to the IPC as my comment on the additional material provided via you as
case manager.

The additional information from the respondent shows that the methane content of the coal seams to
be mined is miniscule.

The additional information from the Department shows that the Particulate Matter readings were
dominated by woodsmoke and not related to mining activity. The graphs show that the readings
recorded in 2020 were similar to readings in the previous years.

regards,
Allan Pryor




